Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. As members of our community, it's essential for us to
ensure that our shared laundry area remains clean and pleasant for everyone. To help maintain a
hygienic environment, we kindly ask you to follow these guidelines:

Always remove your laundry promptly from washers and dryers after the cycle is
complete.

Wipe down the machines after use to remove any spills or detergent residue.
Please dispose of any trash or lint in the designated bins.

If you notice any maintenance issues, report them to management immediately.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our laundry area clean and enjoyable for all. Thank
you for being a considerate neighbor!

Sincerely,
The Management Team



